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Your Village School needs you!








George Fentham Endowed School


Christmas Fair


                      You are invited to our annual Christmas Fair taking place         


               this year on Friday 2nd December from 3.45pm – 6pm.  There will be lots of stalls including Tombola, Lucky Dip, Father Christmas Grotto, Secret present room, craft stall, raffle, sweet stall,, face painting, hotdogs & many more.  Also a singing competition for children!


We would welcome any donations of mince pies & cakes for the ever popular cake stall or gifts for the raffle or tombola.  Raffle donations can be dropped into the school during November, cake donations should be dropped on the day of the Fair.  


   Please pop in and support your school. 


Entrance £1 Adults/ kids Free








